
Reception and Nursery had a special visit from Gina, a dental nurse from the oral hygiene team. 

They learnt about the importance of keeping their teeth clean and healthy. They played a game and 

sorted the good and bad foods for our teeth.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please make sure your child has water in their water bottles—Thank you  



Reception had so much fun during their Dino day. They excavated fossils, looked for dinosaur bones 

and  they even helped to hatch some dinosaur eggs!  



 

We would like to increase outdoor learning sessions in school. If you have any  

wellies that are in good condition and your child has outgrown please could you 

donate them to school. Thank you for your continued support. 

As part of our Key Stage 2 reading scheme, we would like to use our weekly newsletter to help          

promote and share some of your children’s favourite stories that they have read. Each week, we will 

be sharing book reviews that have been written by your children. Hopefully these reviews will inspire 

our children to read one of the books when they choose their next one.  

The Smiling Stones  

This book is about a boy called Jamal, who lives in Egypt. When he visits the desert 

he comes across a large stone which appears to be smiling at him. The stone is from 

the Egyptian times and he becomes friends with it. No one ever comes to visit the 

country but one day someone comes to move the smiling stone. Jamal meets the 

man and they discover a cave which has gold inside of it. I can’t wait to find out what 

happens next. I like how it is about the ancient times and how the boy makes a 

friendship with the smiling stone. I would recommend it to people who are            

interested in ancient Egypt.    

Keira  - Year 5 

 

 

 

On Friday 2nd February 2024, the children will be taking part in lots of fun and exciting maths activi-

ties throughout the day. We would like the children to come to school in non-uniform with a number 

theme. This might be a simple t-shirt with numbers written on, a numbered t-shirt you already have, a 

onesie, a tutu - anything number related. It could even be a TT rockstars character. There are lots of 

homemade ideas on the internet. We will also be asking for a 50p donation, which will go to the 

NSPCC.  

https://www.facebook.com/SwainHousePrimary/


 



 



 

Click here to book on to the event 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/aware-airedale-and-wharfedale-autism-resource/aware-world-autism-acceptance-day-2024/e-kdvqll


 

Swain House Primary School 



 



 

Here are this week’s attendance and punctuality figures.  There is a proven link between attendance 

and achievement and it is therefore very important that your child attends school and is on time       

unless they are too unwell to do so. Our doors open at 8.30am and close at 8.40am.  

Please see the information below for our whole school and class attendance for the week ending 

26/01/2024 

  Early Years and Key Stage 1:                   Key Stage 2: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Kandinsky Class, Van Gogh Class, Roald Dahl Class, Beethoven Class and Vivaldi 

Class for having the best attendance this week.  

Well done to Beethoven Class for having no lates! 

 

Our whole school attendance this week: 

These are the letters, messages and website updates that have been sent out this week. If you have 

not received any of these letters, please speak to your child’s class teacher or contact the office on 

01274 639049. 

National Online Safety - Stay Safe on new Devices 

25.01.24 - Van Gogh Class Assembly 

23.01.24 - Number Day 2024 

25.01.24 - Vivaldi Class Parents Evening Rescheduled 

26.01.24 - Year 5 Homework 

CLASS PERCENTAGE % LATES 

Elm 84.3% 1 

Willow 90.3% 1 

Kandinsky 97.6% 4 

Matisse 95.8% 3 

Lowry 95.7% 3 

Van Gogh 97.2% 5 

CLASS PERCENTAGE %  LATES 

Anne Fine 90.0% 5 

Roald Dahl 96.6% 2 

JK Rowling 94.1% 3 

J Wilson 95.2% 1 

Elgar 94.2% 1 

Mozart 92.5% 5 

Beethoven 98.8% 0 

Vivaldi 98.0% 1 

94.4% 



 

 

Thursday 01/02/24 2.30pm Van Gogh Class Assembly 

Thursday 08/02/24 2.30pm Matisse Chinese New Year 

Assembly 

Thursday 22/02/24 2.30pm Elgar Class Assembly 

Thursday  29/02/24 2.30pm JK Rowling Class Assembly 

Thursday  07/03/24 2.30pm Anne Fine Class Assembly 

Thursday 14/03/24 2.30pm Kandinsky Holi Assembly 

Thursday 21/03/24 2.30pm Mozart Easter Assembly 





Our Breakfast Club opens at 7.30am at a cost of 

£2.50 each per day or at 7.45am at the cost of 

£2.00 each per day. Children from Nursery to Year 

6 can attend.  

If you would like to book your child into Breakfast 

Club, please use ParentPay. 

 

Our After School Club is available until 4pm at a 

cost of £2.00 each per day.  

If you would like to book your child into After 

School Club, please use ParentPay. 

We also offer an Extra Club service that runs until 5.30pm at a cost of £4.00 per day. 

If you would like to book your child into Extra Club, please use ParentPay. 

Please can you ensure that Extra Club places are booked and paid for in advance - by Monday 

morning. This ensures registers are accurate and places are booked and guaranteed. 

Tuesday 23.01.24 3.15 - 6.00pm Parents Evening 

Thursday 25.01.24 3.00 - 3.30pm Parent Drop in 

Friday 02.02.24 All Day NSPCC Number Day 

Monday - Sunday 05.02.24 - 11.02.24 N/A Children's Mental Health Week 

Friday 09.02.24 N/A School closes  for February Half  

Term 

Thursday 07.03.24 All Day World Book Day 

Monday - Sunday 11.03.24 - 17.03.24 N/A Science Week 

Friday 15.03.24 All Day Comic Relief 

Friday 22.03.24 N/A School closes for Easter 



This week, our ‘Wake Up Wednesday’ guide from National Online Safety is ‘EA Sports FD 24’ . 


